## **Update**

Rio Buena Vista Homeowners,

As some of you are aware we recently had an introductory meeting with the City of Needles regarding our sewer and water issues. This was a friendly meet and greet where we discussed the challenges we are facing. While the details were not fully outlined, this is to inform you that the city has expressed their willingness to assist us. They will provide us with various options and potential resources to help repair our system. We will be scheduling further meetings to delve deeper into these solutions.

On another note, we recently had our Fire Hydrants system serviced and inspected. It was determined that 7 of them are functioning properly with minor cosmetic or clearance issues, however 2 hydrants will need to be replaced. We are currently retaining estimates and will expedite the work as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Rio Buena Vista Board

Your Community is Managed By Amy Telnes Management Services | (928) 505-1120 amy@atmshoa.com, 2563 N Kiowa Blvd, Lake Havasu City, AZ 86403

<u>Unsubscribe Ihcfrontdesk@atmshoa.com</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by Ihcfrontdesk@atmshoa.com powered by

